
The date: 11/7/2023 
The week number: 45 
The walk number: 1737 
The weather: 68 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, 
 Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Chip O’Connor 
  
The birds (20) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

2 Western Bluebird 0.12 

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.25 

6 American Crow 1 

3 Mourning Dove 0.50 

1 House Finch 0.62 

1 Lesser  Goldfinch 1 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.62 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.50 

2 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

1 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 0.75 

1 Black Phoebe 0.88 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.88 

1 Red-naped Sapsucker 0 

1 Western Tanager 0.12 

1 California Towhee 0.50 

35 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

1 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

1 Nuttall’s Woodpecker 0.25 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:00 
 
We observed 20 species, 0.3 above the prediction, but well short of the maximum for the week 
of 24. We again saw the Western Tanager, the Red-naped Sapsucker, and the Nuttall’s 
Woodpecker in the Woodpecker Tree over on Arden. We discovered a second woodpecker tree 
on Arden, across the street and a bit to the south from the first one. It has a lot of rows of 
sapsucker holes but no woodpeckers seen this time. Another good sighting was the Western 
Bluebirds out on the South Athletic field. They were only 12% probable but we started talking 
about them and they suddenly appeared. It was a good walk. 
 
Alan,  
11/8/2023 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


